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March 13, 2020 
 

 

Dear Sherwood Charter School community,  

 

The Governor of Oregon has declared that all school districts are to close effective March 16th until 

March 31st. Students will return to school following the closure on Wednesday, April 1st. We will use a 

reserve of built in closure instructional hours to close school from March 16th through March 31st as an 

extended spring break that will not need to be made up.  

 

Due to this new development, elementary spring conferences will be cancelled allowing teachers time to 

prepare for the possibility of SCS at home remote learning. Conferences will be re-evaluated once school 

resumes and announcements will be made on how they can be made up, if necessary.  

 

We will continue to prepare for SCS at home remote learning and communicate the next steps as 

needed if additional school closures are required.  As a reminder to assist with planning, if you have not 

completed the remote learning questionnaire please do so by March 19th using the link below: 

 

https://forms.gle/BjuRHQyLEqE3RJQM7 

 

As with any closure, we will continue to communicate with families by email and on the school website. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact our office if you have questions. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

SCS Office, Principal Joy Raboli and SCS Board of Directors 
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